
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 6/7/2017 10:31:42 AM
Subject: Murdock - 2

Attachments: Scan_Doc0244.pdf
ATT00001.htm

 
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

From: Brent Murdock [mailto:bamandjam1@yahoo.com] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, June 06, 2017 12:53 PM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll 
Cc: Brent Murdock 
Subject: Another letter example from Brent murdock
 
Hello Catherine.
I've attached another support letter for Kevin to see regarding security closure of George Brock Road.
 
Thanks
Brent Murdock
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